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A WORD FROM THE PRESIDENT:

Hi everyone,
I would like to thank the following members who gave up their whole
Saturday to help with works conducted on the Hill.
Steve VK3DAG (with Spud Dog), Dave VK3VCE, Alan VK3AJID,
Alan VK3FALN, Greg VK3ZKYV, Les VK3TEX, Clint VK3CAF, Rob
VK3ECH, Barry VK3AXX, Ed VK3BG, lan VK3LMC, Dennis VK3, and
Toby VK3PNF
Thanks also to Jacek VK3TJS and Bozenna for making a trip up after work.
The day went very well with many works completed. There will be
some small works to be followed up in a few months when the weather gets
a bit warmer. | think all who attended had a great time including the Master
Chef BBQ cooked by Steve

VK3DAG and Alan VK3FALN.

Job well done by all, thanks everyone.

Cheers
Toby VK3PNF




PHOTOGRAPHS FROM THE MT WOMBAT WORKING BEE
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Please complete the form and return it with your money to
Shepparton & District Amateur Radio Club,

P.O Box 692, Shepparton,

Victoria 3632

As soon as possible to continue your membership.

#<

SHEPPARTON AND DISTRICT AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

Sponsors of VK3RGV 2m/70cm and packet repeaters
P.O Box 692, Shepparton, Victoria 3632

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION / MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM
Annual subscription

Membership $25.00

Name:

Call sign / Listener only:

Postal address:

Postcode:

Please tick appropriate box
New membership: []
Renewal of membership: []

Amount enclosed: $
Thank you for your valued Patronage

S.A.D.A.R.C.



